
Congratulations Michael Adams! 
I wanted to make you aware of an accomplishment from our very own 
I.S. freshman student, Michael Adams. He has been part of a robotics 
team that meets at the Kehoe Center since October.  Some of our oth-
er students also participated in the fall.  Since January, this team 
called "Stellar Robotics #5413" has invested over 120 hours creating a 
6 ft. tall robot called "Guido", which can move and stack totes and 
containers.  This team of 13 kids in the Mansfield area competed in a 
tri-state competition near Pittsburg, PA this past weekend, “Stellar  
Robotics” placed 6th out of 50 teams and received 2 awards, Rookie 
All Star and Highest Rookie Seed. They will now compete at the Buck-
eye Regional in Cleveland on March 27th and 28th and also in Saint 
Louis, Missouri on April 22nd-25th at the Championship with teams 
from around the world. 
If you would like to follow and cheer them on go to http://
www.firstroboticsmansfield.com/. This link tells about the team and 
has the link for the live stream to watch the exciting, eventful compe-
tition. 
Please join me in praying for Michael and his team's safety in traveling 
tonight and for their great experience.  Great job, Michael! 
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